To All Horseheads Central School District Residents

In accordance with New York State Governor Andrew Cuomo’s Executive Order, the Horseheads Central School
District will hold the 2020-21 Budget Vote/Board of Education Election via absentee ballot only.

Ballots will be mailed to those eligible voters who voted in the 2019 annual vote. In addition, applications for absentee
ballots may also be applied for at the office of the District Clerk for any qualified voter in the district who did not vote
in the 2019 annual vote. Contact the District Clerk at 607-739-5601 ext. 4260 to schedule an appointment to complete
the application for a ballot to be mailed to you. Such applications for an absentee ballot must be received by the District
Clerk at least seven days before the vote if the ballot is to be mailed to the absentee voter or the day before the vote if
the ballot is to be picked up by the absentee voter by scheduled appointment at the district office. Absentee ballots must
be received in the office of the District Clerk, 143 Hibbard Road, Horseheads, NY 14845, not later than 5 p.m. on June
9 in order to be counted.

All district residents are eligible to vote, as long as they meet the following requirements:

Are a U.S. citizen

Are 18 years of age or older on the day of the vote

Have lived in the district for at least 30 days prior to the vote

Are not restricted from voting in general elections based on election law

A public hearing will be held at 6 p.m. on Monday, June 1, 2020, virtually at http://Ideas.gstboces.org/hhds.

Additional budget information will be mailed to residents. For more information on the proposed budget, please go to
https://horseheadsdistrict.com/Budget2020-21.cfm or call (607) 739-5601, x4260.
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